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Plumas Pines Men’s Club, Inc. 

Board Meeting Notes 

October 18, 2018 

 

 

The meeting was held at Longboards at 3:45 pm.  Board members present were:   Steve Munsen, 

Dave Stone, Frank Motzkus, Travis Humphries, Brad Clark, Kim Roberts, Paul Jeglum, and 

Steve Jacovich. 

 

Past Meeting Notes—Fall meeting notes handed out. 

 

Membership Report—Frank handed off the membership binders to Steve, Frank and Steve will 

meet in the next couple of weeks to transition.  Serval applications for the 2019 season have been 

received. 

 

Tournament Report—Brad and Paul will complete the schedule and associated tee sheets for 

2019 and present to the board for approval.  Brad asked for more random pairings and a review of 

shotgun versus tee time starts.  Gold and white tee players or teams needed to be mixed together. 

 

Sunday’s couples group is looking for a coordinator(s) for 2019 season. 

 

Paul will coordinate the travel team and match play.  Paul suggested the board consider a single 

elimination for match play since the club seems to have a hard time completing double 

elimination in a timely manner. 

 

Handicap Report—There are potential changes to postings next year. 

 

Treasurers Report—Still working on current balances because of the Mt. Classic.  Mt. Classic 

appears to be deficit without including the tee sponsor and raffle donations; accounting will be 

finished by the next meeting. 

 

Donation to non-profits will be decided next meeting. 

 

Mountain Classic Report—Charlie will report next meeting. 

 

Head Pro—None 

 

Old/New Business—Dave and Kim will look at local rules relative to the 2019 changes to the 

rules of golf. 

 

Next Meeting—Saturday, December 1
st
, 1:00 pm, at Travis’ residence. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:15 pm. 

 

Attachments to hard copy of these notes:  agenda, fall meting notes 


